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Bible Presentations this Sunday!

Presentation of Bibles to our 2nd and 3rd grade children will take place this Sunday,
October 10 during the 10:30am worship service. Please join us for this special day and
pray for our children as they receive their Bibles.

October 10, 2021
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Austin Ricketts, Katy Shevel &
Richard Miller preaching
Watch online at 10:30 AM

An important reminder for those coming to
the church in person. With the increased rate
of cases of the Delta variant, we are asking all
congregants to mask while in the building for
worship or other meetings.

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy
by clicking here.

Giving by text

Sunday Programs

Adult Education
No class today, please join us in worship for a
special sermon presentation.

Youth

No classes this week, please join us in worship
for a special sermon presentation.

6:00p - Youth Group - 208,. 209

Children

9:00a - Children's Program - 204

10:30a - Sunday School - Davidson Hall Children
will meet in their classrooms then proceed to the
Sanctuary.

Giving by text is an easy way to give. Simply text the word GIVE (not case sensitive) to
our church's Giving Number (610 819 4483). If it's your first time, you'll be prompted to
register before completing your gift. If you've given before, you can give immediately

without having to re-enter any of your information.

Stewardship Campaign 2022

We have seen how the global economy can impact humankind in many positive
ways. Whatever wealth we have in this world, needs to be stewarded with the
teachings of Christ in mind. Since many people in the world are poor and their
conditions of living are poor; how will they ever flourish as God intended? Money
and investments play a powerful role within our society. We can keep on using that
power to grab and get more, or we can shape our giving and our letting go in ways

that help others flourish.
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We can’t necessarily fix all that is needed but we need to do what we can and then a little more. “Truly |
tell you, just as you did it to one of the least of these who are members of my family, you did it to me”.
(Matthew 25:40).” Doing for the least” is one of the most powerful mandates Jesus has for his followers.
And, giving is concrete evidence of our gratitude to God for all the blessings in our lives.

The Stewardship campaign is underway so please give generously on Dedication Sunday,
November 7.

New and "Newish" Member Class: Sunday, Oct. 17 from 1-4
p-m. - Fireside Rm.

Are you interested in joining our church? Are you already a member, but
would like to learn more about our faith and what we believe? Do you want to
connect with one of the many ministries and program areas we have to offer
in the life of our vibrant congregation? Perhaps you're interested in meeting
some other new and "newish" members! Join us on Sunday afternoon, Oct.
17 in the Fireside Room. Whether you've just started worshiping with us, or
have been worshiping with us for a while, this will be a time to meet new people, to learn a little, to laugh
a lot, and to become a member of our church family. Childcare will be available upon request. If you're
interested in attending, please register online. If you have any questions, please contactKaty Shevel.

Marie Monville, author of "One Light Still Shines"
will speak about redemption through forgiveness.

Sign up by calling the church office at 410.488.8700
or by registering online: waynepres.org

A registration table will also be in the connector on
October 3, 10, & 17

Trunk or Treat at TCP!

TCP will be having a trunk or treat Halloween party for the children of
Southwest Philly on Oct 29. They need candy to give out so the kids will not
need to go door to door. When buying your Halloween candy, please buy
another bag to donate. Donations can be brought to the church and putin a
bin near the coat rack in the hall outside the office. Deadline is Sunday, Oct
24. Happy Halloween!

One Book One Church Wrapup

Read the latest blog post about Pastor Katy’s class on Tent Revivals
which concluded this year's One Book, One Church program. Thank you
to everyone who participated in reading, discussing and learning through
this epic novel, This Tender Land, by Kent Krueger.

Women Invited to Come Walk!
WinGS is launching a new program called “Walk with WinGS” which will happen every
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Tuesday morning meeting up at 9:30am. Our time together will be a mix of hiking and
walking trails around our area. This coming week, 10/12 we’ll be going to going to be at
Valley Forge Park at the visitor center entrance is contact Robin Herbert or at 267-474-
7173.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM - Hybrid -
Fireside Rm. & via Zoom

Frederic Clarke Putnam, Ph.D. , Eastern University, Associate Professor
of Biblical Studies is our guest speaker in October.

Questions? Please contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio See the flyer for
full details.
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